Subject: Planning Application 07/19/0200/F
Dear Sir/ Madam,
Re: Planning Application 07/19/0200/F

Further to my email of 9th September objecting to the development of the Fairmead site off Cuffley Hill, |
write again as, since the period of consultation ended, Countryside have submitted an updated plan of the
proposed development. There is no explanation accompanying this plan and, whilst it is actually dated
September 2018, the only differences that | can see between it and the one published in August appear to
be the addition of some extra 'native bulb planting' and some 'wetland meadow grass mix'. This goes
nowhere near addressing the issues about wildlife and biodiversity that have been raised by local
residents.

Consequently, | wish to restate my opposition to the development for all the reasons | outlined in my
email of 9th September.

Yours sincerely,
Adrian Petty

23 Robinson Avenue
Goffs Oak



